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Letter of welcome from the Chair of Governors

Dear Candidate

Welcome to McMillan Maintained Nursery School. I am proud to be Chair of Governors, and genuinely humbled by the dedication to the life chances of the children created by the Team at School.
As governors we are a relatively new team, all committed to supporting the newly appointed Headteacher as they in turn commit to continuing to build the very best for the children.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you will find the information on the website and in the pack helpful as you consider making an application to become the person leading McMillan Maintained Nursery School.
The Nursery has moved on tremendously since the last Ofsted Report and is a vibrant, warm and successful place. The introduction of high quality 2-Year-Old Provision is just one of the ways in which developments have taken place.
The School is valued by the community it serves. We hope you will find the results and comments of the most recent Parent Survey helpful. As Chair, it was very moving to be present at the Open Evening, and to see first hand how keen parents were to share how much they appreciated the way in which the School makes a difference for their children. 
We hope you may be the person who can lead the next stage of development. Visits to the school are very welcome by appointment through the School via the details below. 

With best wishes
Ruth Thompson
Chair of Governors
McMillan Maintained Nursery School 

School Office.bursar@mcmillan.lancs.sch.uk or 01282 612709
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